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08 September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to you with regards to PE kit and PE lessons.  

With the full return of children to school we are always revising our way of working and 

routines to ensure your child is kept safe at all times. It has been agreed that on the day 

your child has PE we are recommending that they come to school wearing their PE kits. By 

introducing this temporary routine, we are minimising the number of personal items brought 

into school as well as avoiding children having to change in a room where social distancing 

could be compromised.  

The school policy for PE is for all children to be offered session of PE every week. In 

order to participate fully and safely, all pupils will be expected to wear an orange t-shirt 

detailing the school sports logo on the front, together with plain black shorts. In cold 

weather pupils can wear black sweatshirt/hoodie/fleece and plain black 

sweatpants/training trousers. The expectation is that there will be no logos visible on 

any PE kit other than the school sports logo on the t-shirt. 

All jewellery must be removed for PE and studs, if not able to be removed due to ears 
having been pieced in the previous 6 weeks, must be covered by plasters brought from 
home. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ALL JUMPERS, SHIRTS, PE KIT etc. ARE CLEARLY 
LABELLED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME. 

For your convenience the day your child’s PE is provided overleaf. 

Thank you in advance for understanding in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any questions or concerns. 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/


Autumn 1 

P.E. Kits to be worn on the following days: 

YR Badgers Tuesday 
YR Foxes Wednesday 

YR Hedgehogs Thursday 
YR Rabbits Friday 

Y1 Butterflies Friday 

Y1 Dragonflies Thursday 
Y1 Honeybees Friday 

Y1 Ladybirds Thursday 
Y2 Jellyfish Tuesday 

Y2 Whales Monday 

Y2 Turtles Tuesday 
Y2 Dolphins Monday 

Y3 Jaguars Monday & Tuesday 
Y3 Tigers Wednesday 

Y3 Lions Tuesday & Friday 
Y3 Panthers Friday 

Y4 Pangolins Wednesday  

Y4 Anteaters Monday & Wednesday 
Y4 Sloths Monday & Wednesday 

Y4 Armadillos Wednesday  
Y5 Chimpanzees Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 Gorillas Monday & Thursday 
Y5 Gibbons Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 Orangutans Monday & Tuesday 

Y6 Hawks Tuesday  
Y6 Falcons Thursday & Friday 

Y6 Ospreys Thursday & Friday 
Y6 Eagles Tuesday  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr W Beadell 
Head of School 
Northern Parade Junior School  

 

 


